
 

 

Hareside Primary School 
Lunchtime Supervisor  

 
Part Time, Term Time only 

 Permanent, 6.25 hours per week 
 

Band 1 point 1 to point 2 
£17842 to £18198 [FTE] per annum (£2522 to £2676 pro rata) 

 
 

Hareside Primary School are seeking to employ a Lunchtime Supervisor to join our team.  We 

are looking for someone who is highly motivated, can develop good relationships with our 

children and is a strong team player. 

 

The role of the Lunchtime Supervisor is to ensure the safety, welfare and good conduct of pupils 

during the midday break period.  This will include supervising children eating their lunch and also 

to supervise and engage with children to support them in their play.  

 

Previous experience of working in a similar role would be an advantage but is not an essential 

requirement. 

 

This is an exceptional opportunity to make a difference.  Our talented, dedicated staff at 

Hareside share a belief that our high standards are only reached by ensuring our children are 

happy, safe, motivated to learn and are given a wide variety of fun and engaging learning 

experiences. 

 

We are strongly committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children and young 

people and expect all staff to share this commitment. An enhanced Disclosure and Barring 

Service (DBS) disclosure is required for this post.  

 

This position is part time, term time only.   

Working hours will be between 11.30am and 1.30pm for 1.25 hours per day.   

 

Completed applications should be returned directly to the school either by post to Mrs Gillian 

Lynch, School Business Manager, or by email to recruitment@hareside.school  

 

Closing Date: 12 noon on Tuesday 28th September 2021 

Anticipated Interview Date Thursday 30
th

 September 2021 

 

If you do not receive an invitation to interview by Wednesday 29th September, please assume your application has 

been unsuccessful. 

 


